
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To:
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/3/2014 4:42:09 PM
Subject: Executive Order 2014-10

Attachments: 2014-10 Declaring Legal Holidays for Banks during State of Emergency.pdf

Attached is a copy of Executive Order 2014-10, which the Governor issued today declaring the days on which the
State of Emergency was in effect as legal holidays for the banks. The last time the Governor issued this type of order 
was following the State of Emergency for the winter storm in January 2011.

Thank you.

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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